
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
COMMUNITY NOTICE                                     
 
Hydro One is working in your community  
 
In the next few weeks, Hydro One will begin an important project to install additional 
electrical equipment at Holland Transformer Station (TS).  This work will improve the 
reliability of the electricity transmission system and increase its capacity to deliver power 
to meet the growing needs of your community and Northern York Region. Holland TS is 
located at Miller’s Sideroad and Dufferin Street, as shown on the map on the reverse. 
 
All construction will be within the existing Hydro One property.  Typical hours for our 
crews are during daylight hours, from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday to Friday.  Some 
occasional weekend work could be required, although we make best efforts to avoid it.  
 
Throughout the project, there will be an increase in the number of trucks and heavy 
equipment in your area.  Access to the station will be gained from Miller’s Sideroad and 
Bathurst Street.   
 
We expect to complete this project by late fall 2017 and our crews and contractors will 
do our best to minimizing construction disturbance to nearby residents.   
 
Thank you in advance for your patience as we complete this important work.  
 
Ani Bekmezian  
Community Relations Officer  
Email: Community.Relations@HydroOne.com  
Tel: 1-877-345-6799/416-345-6799 
Website: www.hydroone.com/Projects/HollandTS 
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